
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Preparations for the Y13 Leavers' Ball are almost complete. We are looking forward to giving around 300 
students a great evening as they say goodbye to their school days and move on to the next exciting phase 
of their lives. 
 
Included in the price of the ticket is a free photograph taken by a professional photographer. We often find 
that the partygoers themselves forget to claim their print, indeed it is more often their parents who want a 
copy. So this year we are sending details on how to get hold of the photos to all parents.  
 
Early next week you will be able to look at the photo gallery from the 2017 Ball via trinity-
photography.co.uk or by clicking on the link below. You will also find details about how to claim your free 
print there. The deadline for this offer is Friday 21 July. 
 

www.trinity-photography.co.uk/?Action=_VC&id=154827402&ppwd=70627mrb 

 

On behalf of the organising committee, we hope your sons and daughters have a wonderful evening. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sally Walden 
FOSWGS Chair 

 

http://www.trinity-photography.co.uk/?Action=_VC&id=154827402&ppwd=70627mrb

